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Sponsorship Opportunities:  
• Kiddush: $120 
• Seudas Shlishi: $85 
• Yartzeit Board: $250 
• Eitz Chaim: $120 
• Weekly Newsletter: $50 
 
Scrip - Purchase on YI’s website or 
by contacting Joyce at  
JJoseph5@aol.com 

Tribute Cards— Support YI & 
mark any occasion by purchasing 
on YI’s website.  
 

Dvar Torah - to participate in the Community 
Divrei Torah Project, please  use the link in the 
newsletter email.  
 
Membership 
$1,525 Regular Family 
$775 Single / Retired Family / Young Family 
(under 30 years) 
$400 Young Single (under 30) 
$500 First year at YI—Family 
$250 First year at YI—Single 
$500 Associate Membership 
For more info, contact Shmuel at  
Samuel.Gluck@gmail.com 
 
Newsletter submissions deadline 4:00 pm Thursdays.   

Kiddish is sponsored 

by Duke McCarthy: 

Bless Hashem, Glorify 

Hashem, Exalt Hashem 

and His Name. He is 

the One True Only G-d 

ever!! May He bless all 

Jews and Israel with 

health, wealth, and To-

rah!! Especially Young 

Israel of Cherry Hill and 

their families. Please, 

Amen. May He bless 

the State of Israel and 

for peace and prosperi-

ty in Jerusalem. Please, 

Amen.  

Parshat Shoftim — Elul , 5779— September 6, 2019 

Mincha & Maariv 7:05 pm 

Candle Lighting 7:05 pm 

Sunset 7:23 pm 

Shacharis 8:30 am 

Jr Minyan R’ Binyamin 9:45 am 

Shabbos Groups 9:45 am 

Navi Shiur 6:20 pm 

Mincha 6:50 pm 

Maariv 8:04 pm 

Shabbos Ends 8:13 pm 

Shabbos  & 9th Av Times 

Next Week 

Shacharis (Sun) 8:30 am 

Shacharis (Mon - Fri) 6:45 am 

Mincha & Maariv  7:00 pm 

Mincha (Fri) 6:50 pm 

Nightfall/Shma after 8:05 pm 

Kollel Maariv (Sun-Thurs) 9:15 pm 

Young Israel of Cherry Hill  817 Cooper Landing Road, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002   Phone: (856) 442-9424   yicherryhill.com 

Your simcha is our simcha... if anyone has a simcha or news they would like shared in the newsletter, please 

e-mail Martelle at ma5he5sp90@gmail.com. Please remember newsletter deadline is 4pm on Thursdays.   

Rabbi and Rebbitzen,  

Thank you Young Israel of Cherry Hill for 
helping me during my recovery. It has 
been a true example of chesed to a new 
comer. The welcome and best wishes 
went a long way to making me feel a 
part of the community and speeding my 
recovery.  

Most Sincerely,  

Suzanne Fischer 
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